
 

PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY 

 Pursuant to Mayor LaToya Cantrell’s “Mayoral Proclamation to Further Promulgate 

Emergency Orders During the State of  Emergency Due to COVID-19” dated May 15, 2020, the 

Director of Health for the City of New Orleans hereby issues this public health advisory related to 

the phased reopening of the City of New Orleans from the Stay at Home Mandate caused by the 

community spread of SARS-CoV-2019 which causes Coronavirus 2019 Disease (COVID-19). On 

December 30, 2020 Mayor Cantrell and the New Orleans Health Department announced new 

restrictions due to an increase of COVID-19 cases leading to a positivity rate above 5% for two 

consecutive weeks as required by Governor’s Edwards proclamation. The City of New Orleans 

will follow restrictions for Modified Phase Two of the reopening of the City of New Orleans as 

outlined in the “City of New Orleans Health Department Guidelines for COVID-19 Reopening – 

Modified Phase Two” dated December 30, 2020, effective as of 06:00 A.M.  December 31, 2020.  
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